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06/25/2009

 

Dear Dave Barthelmy 

Again our scouring of the media has rewarded us with the story of some earth science drama in 
Canada. A meteorite fall has occurred near Lake Simcoe in Ontario and a search is underway for 
fragments. One commenter has claimed that the area is known for Sasquatch sightings. Given the 
nature of the event may we suggest that the meteorite hunters keep a wary eye out for Daleks and 
Vogons that may also have arrived. 

You can find a link to the article on our Latest Update page. 

Cheers Susan and Bruce 

 
 


